Jarrad Fairlie

From: Grainne Mowlds < gmowlds@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>

Sent: Monday 15 May 2023 15:15

To: Barry O'Brien

Cc: Edward Healy; Keith Mooney; Jarrad Fairlie

Subject: RE: Adamstown - Block G Public Lighting Approval

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

HI Barry,

Thank you for the additional information I requested during our call last week. I am satisfied that the revisions to the previously approved drawing are acceptable and in line with our spec.

The lantern proposed is acceptable and ESBN applications will proceed on that basis.

I don't think a further meeting is required.

Regards, Gráinne

From: Barry O'Brien <barry.obrien@ocsc.ie>

Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 9:55 AM

To: Grainne Mowlds <gmowlds@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>

Cc: Edward Healy <ehealy@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>; Keith Mooney <kmooney@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>; Jarrad Fairlie

<jfairlie@quintain.ie>

Subject: RE: Adamstown - Block G Public Lighting Approval

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Grainne,

Please see attached as discussed over the phone, if you need any other info on the light fitting let me know. If you feel the call isn't necessary anymore let me know and I will cancel it, thanks.

Regards
Barry O'Brien
Electrical Engineer
MOB: +353 83 162 2408









Dublin Office: 9 Prussia Street, Dublin 7, D07 KT57 Tel: + 353 1 868 2000 Web: www.ocsc.ie

Dublin • Cork • Galway • Belfast • London • Birminghar

From: Barry O'Brien

Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2023 9:29 AM

To: Grainne Mowlds <gmowlds@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>

Cc: Edward Healy <ehealy@sdublincoco.ie>; 'Keith Mooney' <kmooney@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>; Jarrad Fairlie

<jfairlie@quintain.ie>

Subject: RE: Adamstown - Block G Public Lighting Approval [Filed 11 May 2023 09:29]

Hi Grainne,

In regards to the below item and the previously discussed partial compliance items for Block G, we would like to set up a call on Teams to go through these items and any other outstanding items there may be regarding the public lighting for Block G. Are you available next Wednesday afternoon for a Teams call to go through this? Please let me know and I will forward on a calendar invite today, thanks.

Regards Barry O'Brien Electrical Engineer MOB: +353 83 162 2408



From: Barry O'Brien

Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2023 10:40 AM

To: Grainne Mowlds < gmowlds@SDUBLINCOCO.ie >

Cc: Edward Healy <<u>ehealy@sdublincoco.ie</u>>; 'Keith Mooney' <<u>kmooney@SDUBLINCOCO.ie</u>>; Jarrad Fairlie

<jfairlie@quintain.ie>

Subject: RE: Adamstown - Block G Public Lighting Approval [Filed 27 Apr 2023 10:39]

Hi Grainne,

Just an update on Adamstown Block G. Unfortunately the light fittings we have previously specified are not in production anymore. The lighting company have provided an alternative fitting that is accepted by SDCC.

I have attached the calculations and report completed by the lighting supplier for your review. Once you have had a review could you let me know if you have any comments or if this design is approved and we can go ahead with it, thank you.

Regards
Barry O'Brien
Electrical Engineer
MOB: +353 83 162 2408